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Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, March 17, 2023

Green Line Transformation projects in design, including 
D Branch Station Accessibility Improvements and 
Newton Highlands Accessibility Improvements continue 
to progress, and crews are preparing to begin 
Symphony Station utility relocation work next month

• Lookahead | Thank you to everyone who joined the Green Line Transformation team at last 
night’s public meeting for Symphony Station utility relocation work. Preparations are 
continuing for the start of construction. Relocating utilities around the Massachusetts Ave/
Huntington Ave intersection, which is scheduled to begin in April, will allow for station upgrades 
work to begin in 2024

https://www.mbta.com/events/2023-03-16/open-house-symphony-station-utility-relocation-person
https://www.mbta.com/projects/symphony-station-accessibility-improvements



